From: Wesley Jones <wesley.jones@hunterwater.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 13 August 2019 3:15 PM

To: Jessica Fountain

Cc: James Groundwater

Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition - UON Honeysuckle Campus Stage 1A (SSD 9510)
Hi Jessica,

Hunter Water’s Notice of Requirements will still apply for this development to obtain a Section 50
Certificate. Current conditions are therefore adequate.

Regards,

Wesley Jones

Development Services Engineer | Hunter Water Corporation

36 Honeysuckle Drive Newcastle NSW 2300 | PO BOX 5171 HRMC NSW 2310
T 02 4979 9676 | Twitter: @hunterwater

wesley.jones@hunterwater.com.au | hunterwater.com.au
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Hunter Water acknowledges the Traditional Owners and custodians of the land and we pay our rezpects to their Elders, past, present
and future. We're an inclusive workplace that embraces diversity in all itz forms.





